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Executive Summary 
 

Is this report for: Information    X Discussion   X Decision    

Why is the report being 
brought to the 
committee? 
 

At the request of the committee and being mindful of the pressures facing health 
and care particularly over winter, and also the additional non recurrent funding 
provided by the Department of Health and Social Care. 
 

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Strategy 
priorities this report 
relates to?  

Creating a place that supports health and wellbeing for everyone living in Cheshire 
East  
Improving the mental health and wellbeing of people living and working in Cheshire 
East  
Enable more people to live well for longer   
All of the above X 

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Principles this 
report relates to? 

Equality and Fairness X 
Accessibility X 
Integration X 
Quality X 
Sustainability  
Safeguarding  
All of the above  

Please state 
recommendations for 
action. 

To note and comment on the evaluation of the 2022/23 Winter Plan and the 
preparations being made for winter 2023/24. 

Has the report been 
considered at any other 
committee meeting of 
the Council? 

No. 

Has public 
feedback/consultation 
informed the 
recommendations of 
this report? 

Yes. 

 


